
From: James Dangerfield <jadanger6@gmail.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/15/2015 2:28:07 PM
Subject: Mount Holly aluminum closing

The honorable Nicky Haley,

First I want to say what a great job you are doing as Governor. You brought the state together during 
the floods and saved lives. I serve in the SC NG with your husband and worked on Vigilant Guard 
with him 2008 when I worked at the Joint Operations center.

Sent from my iPhone
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